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DO YOU HAVE WHAT IT TAKES TO LEAD THE LIONS IN 2014?

The Illawarra Lions Australian Football Club is seeking expressions of interest for Coaches and Players for the 2014 season. 
The Illawarra Lions field teams in First Grade, Reserve Grade and in 2014, Under 19’s.

We are currently looking for coaches for our First Grade and Reserve Grade sides to lead the Club in season 2014 and beyond. We have a young and exciting list and have established a top quality junior pathway program in the Illawarra region. Our Under 18s team narrowly lost the 2012 grand final and played in the Preliminary Final in 2013. Australian Rules continues to grow exponentially in the Illawarra with record numbers of juniors signing up and a growth in the number of senior teams. The Illawarra Lions continues to help develop this growth in the game and provides opportunities for the region’s most talented youngsters to play at the highest possible standard. 

The club is a vibrant and social club looking to translate our off-field strengths into on-field success.  We are offering the right person the chance to develop our young list and create a powerful senior team. Ideally, the right individual will: 

1. Have experience coaching in a competition of a high standard; 

2. Have experience working with young players or working in a youth development program; 

3. Embrace and help further develop the excellent club culture at the Lions; 

4. Help recruit high quality players to the club; 

5. Help foster a strong relationship between the Lions and the local Illawarra clubs;

6. Work within the established structures of the Illawarra Lions. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for passionate, enthusiastic and dedicated individuals looking to help create a powerful and successful club. Written expressions of interest are to be sent to mail@illawarralionsafl.com.au.  
Applications should include a brief footy resume. NOTE: Applications for these roles close Tuesday 1 October 2013. 
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